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Library News

Cook Library Temporarily Closed

Cook Library is currently closed while the heating, ventilation and air conditioning (HVAC) system
is cleaned and updated. Library faculty and staff have relocated to McCain Library and Archives.
Librarians and service desks, including research services and interlibrary loan, are accessible by
calling 601.266.4241 or visiting room 305 on the third floor in McCain Library and Archives.

All electronic resources are still accessible at lib.usm.edu. 

Cook Library is expected to reopen on January 23.

University Libraries Annual Report
The 2018-2019 annual report includes an overview of the year’s events,
programs and accomplishments and celebrates the achievements of our



faculty, staff and students.

We hope that you will take some time to review this document and learn
more about the resources our libraries have to offer our great University.

Click here to view the report.

Eagle Art Exhibit: Call for Artists
Gulf Coast Library invites students, faculty,
staff, and the local community to exhibit their
artwork during the annual Eagle Art exhibition.
Many types of artwork may be submitted for
display including wall art, jewelry, pottery,
knitting, and sculpture.

Click here for the application. The Eagle
Art exhibit will be on display from February
through May 2020.

For more information, contact Jamie Stanfield
at jamie.stanfield@usm.edu or 228.214.3467

Making It Work: Accessibility in the Library
The Coast Library and the Mississippi Gulf Coast
Community College (MGCCC) Library are
offering a workshop series on how to make
your library more accessible to all patrons. The
first workshop will be offered on Friday,
January 24 from 8:30 a.m. to 12 p.m. at the
MGCCC Jefferson Davis campus.  

Participants will receive continuing education
credits from the Mississippi Library
Commission. This event is open to all library
staff and faculty, and a light breakfast will be
served. Click here for details. 

Science Cafe' at GCRL: Ocean Waves
Tuesday, January 28 at 6 p.m. in the
GCRL Dining Hall

Presented by Dr. Maarten Buijsman,
Assistant Professor Physical Oceanography in
the USM School of Ocean Science and
Engineering at Stennis Space Center

https://aquila.usm.edu/ulannualreport/5/
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001IhCLRUT3g9ro65tSydYfjXY3GLS78LigBIO4-Pe2zYmnMD_P5KyqknI9hN6qz-mA_rZtXurwaZ0NMf4-LtmFHeJsXGboATChrVR3wOwj3xUR5OEp8MnMppXFIRcoLRMNFS-gcuOSvjwiLmv4xf9Od1YRpr1Rz1lDiGnwuRChDCgOkywlnYWKRmrUlHadPyUOIsxCE_pZAass5Ge6jjehJ0fTTGDL-yY69pmsfv-u9izaBCYUS-CZUn0NkeIMal8XtSmn_VskcI0ZRZCV1ks_cQVybjbXd-sa%26c%3Dw9XX9S7Nd-EoRtBTTNCBHzMruXr0Nfg7Ni27LyICWljU_FfBVOiL2w%3D%3D%26ch%3DimZhUYGrlP5DojlU493hFDesZPD5muoc1hNj4JkvhqqY0EEajZB3uA%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7C71a7fecabc4c45095d3b08d77d8a1b78%7C7f3da4be2722432ebfa764080d1eb1dc%7C0%7C0%7C637115904454822293&sdata=nZNRFnRSPoMss7q0hlMCjl3l6vDtVtqjtG%2BTTfD9cQg%3D&reserved=0
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Sponsored by: Mississippi Alabama Sea Grant
Consortium

Cookies & Coffee compliments of Coffee Fusion
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